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The Director, ‘ :

Tribal Welfare Department, ~ 1

Andaman & Nicobar.
Dear Sir,

This is in continuation to the advice extended by the Secretary (TW),
based on which, we met the Assistant Commissioner (TW) who is also
holding the charge of Director (Sports). The Director (Sports) has agreed to
extend his support to our film which is on the football of Car Nicobar. The

ore idea of the film is to highlight the love and talent that Car Nicobar has
for football, a sport that they have been playing for over a hundred years
now. I truly think that the film will help highlight the talent and potential of
this little-known island to the rest of the world.

I am thankful for all the support that we have received from the
authorities of the A&N administration so far. With your continued support
and help, I have no doubt that we will make a film that is befitting of the
talent and the passion of the islanders. We have shot three schedules of the
film so far — in Goa, in Car Nicobar, and in Port Blair. In order to complete
the film, we need to go back to Car Nicobar for at least three more schedules
till August, 2017. Hence, we solicit your kind permission to carry out the
shoot till August, 2017

For the current schedule,- we request you to help us acquire the
landing permit for the period between 16t December 2016 to 15th January

2017, for myself, Manju Iyer, and the cameraman, Ajey Kodlikeri.

We certified that the terms and conditions of the Administration will be
followed and the film will not be telecast unless and until we get the
approval from the A&N Administration.

Copies of the following documents are enclosed for kind perusal

1) Permission granted by the Directorate of Tribal Welfare to carry out
the documentation
2) Tribal Pass issued by the District Administration

Thanking you,

Warm Regards,
Manju Pax:vathy Iyer
Film Director




